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Southern California Edison Company
P. O. Box 800
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue
Roser.ead, CA 91770

Attention: Dr. L. T. Papay, Vice President
Advanced Engineering

Gentlemen:

Subject: ilRC Regional Evaluation of Licensee Performance San Onofre
i:uclear Generating Station Units 2 & 3

This refers to the meeting held at the Southern California Edison Company
Headquarters Offices in Rosemead, California on July 15, 1980, between
Mr. R. H. Engelken and memoers of the Region V staff with Dr. L. T. Papay
and other SCE principal staff personnel. The purpose of this meeting
was to discuss the results of liRC's regional evaluation of licensee
performance regarding activities authorized by ilRC Construction Permit
11 0 . CPPR-97. A copy of this evaluation and supporting data are enclosed
for your information.

Items discussed during the meeting included a description of NRC's
program for evaluation of licensee performance, and a summary of the
findings and evaluation of the NRC regional review board regarding
compliance with NRC requirements at the San Onofre Nuclear Generating
Station Units flo. 2 and 3 during the period June 1979 through June 1980.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the liRC's " Rules of Practice",
Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and
its enclosures will be placed in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning the enclosed evaluation and
supporting data.-we will be glad to discuss them with you.

Sincerely, -

|2WMA
R. H. Engelken
Director

Enclosure:
IE Inspection Reports
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